
From: Pemberton, Layne
To: "David Sartain"
Subject: RE: El Dorado Chemical Company NPDES No. AR0000752 AFIN-70-00040
Date: Thursday, May 02, 2019 7:26:00 AM
Attachments: CAO LIS 18-085.pdf
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David,
Your Bio-reports have been received.
 
However, I don’t think we have received the following report:

04/01/2019 Plan, Report, or  Scope of Work (A-1-
CS011)

Respondent shall continue to conduct semi-annual
groundwater  monitoring

on the monitoring and recovery wells  and shall
continue to submit annual

groundwater  monitoring reports  to ADEQ by April  1  of
each year.

 
This is part of Order LIS 18-085. Please have it in as quickly as possible.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
Office of Water Quality
Ph: 501-682-0664, Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
 

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR, 72118
 
 
 

From: David Sartain [mailto:dsartain@edc-ark.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 6:52 PM
To: Pemberton, Layne
Subject: El Dorado Chemical Company NPDES No. AR0000752 AFIN-70-00040
 
Mr. Pemberton,
 
Please see attached TRE Quarterly Report.  Please give me a call if you need anything
further.
 
Thanks,
 

David Sartain

mailto:dsartain@edc-ark.com
mailto:pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
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Environmental Coordinator / Lead
El Dorado Chemical Company
4500 North West Ave.
El Dorado, Arkansas  71730
Office: 870-863-1403
Cell: 870-312-1397

 


